
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Pinellas County Schools   

Virtual Parent Academy POWER HOUR SERIES  

Digital Parenting:  
How to Stay a Step Ahead 

  

 Tuesday, October 27, 5:30- 6:30 PM   
  

WEBINAR  
Please register to receive the meeting link AND the recording link in your email 

  www.pcsb.org/parentacademy    
  

DESCRIPTION 
 Did you know 40% of children in grades 4-8 chatted with a stranger online? In this webinar, 

we will dig deep to learn what kids are doing online and the impact this has in their lives. 
We’ll give you the knowledge you need to start talking internet safety with your children as 

well as tools you can implement at home to keep your children safe and secure online. 
  

  
  

If you are unable to join us live, the session will be recorded.  Look for this and past   
workshop recording links and information about upcoming sessions   

in this Power Hour series all at      www.pcsb.org/parentacademy. 
For questions, email Sheila Kane at kanes@pcsb.org   

http://www.pcsb.org/parentacademy
mailto:kanes@pcsb.org

